
MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

VALLEY GRANDE, ALABAMA   
  

Public Hearing                                                                                                               May 6, 2019 
 
Call to order by Matt Dobbs, Mayor at 5:30 PM 

Meeting held at Valley Grande City Hall 

Presiding: Matt Dobbs, Mayor 

 

 

In compliance with City of Valley Grande Ordinance 2009-57, a public hearing was held to discuss 

the preliminary plat for the proposed Lauren Lane Estates subdivision.  Notice of such hearing was 

sent to all adjoining land owners as their names appear upon the plats in the Dallas County tax 

assessor’s office. 

 

A preliminary plat meeting the requirements for submittal, set forth in Ordinance 2009-57, was 

submitted by James Seymore to the council.   

 

The council heard from all residents present and agreed to discuss the subdivision further before 

approving the subdivision.  The council will address the proposed subdivision in the next regular 

meeting of the council. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________    ___________________________________________ 

Attest:  Janet Frasier, City Clerk         Matt Dobbs, Mayor 

 


